
Volunteering at Carver Center – Covid 19 Protocols 
 
Port Chester Carver Center has proudly provided meals to thousands of community members 
each month during the Covid-19 crisis, and could not continue to do so without the support of 
our dedicated community members and volunteers. 
 
In an effort to ensure your safety, as well as the safety of our staff and clients, please make 
note of the following protocols: 
 
If you are not feeling well, please do not volunteer at this time. 
 
If you, or any member of your household, are experiencing any symptoms related to Covid-19 
(fever, cough, shortness of breath), please do not volunteer at this time.  When you or your 
household member(s) have been symptom and fever free for 10 days, you may volunteer after 
clearance from the Volunteer Director. 
 
Please take your temperature on the morning of your volunteer shift.  If you have a fever of 
100.4 or greater, please email gnocco@carvercenter.org and do not report for your shift. 
 
In keeping with CDC guidelines, masks and gloves are provided for staff and volunteers, and 
social distancing is maintained amongst staff, volunteers, and our clients through supervision 
by a staff member or designated volunteer.  Please be prepared to wear your mask for the 
duration of your volunteer shift. 
 
Please arrive 15 minutes early for your shift, to allow time to check in with a staff member, 
don your mask, wash your hands, put on gloves, etc., so that you are ready to begin when our 
clients arrive. 
 
You understand that you are volunteering your time for personal, civil, charitable, 
humanitarian purposes in an unpaid role without promise or expectation of compensation or 
employment. 
 
There are a limited number of available volunteer opportunities at this time. 
Inquiries should be addressed to gnocco@carvercenter.org  
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